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WELCOME TO OUR NEW YEAR EDITION NEWSLETTER! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM  PLAYSCHEME 
 

 
 

For FEBRUARY PLAYSCHEME the children break up on 
FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY. We will open Monday 12th 
February - Friday 16th February. We will also be open 
Monday 19th February for the teacher training day.  Please 
note we will be at St Philips Community Centre for all 
these dates. There will be a trip to the Vue @ Halifax 
which we are really looking forward to! We will also have a 
Science Workshop with ‘Mini Professors’ and a trip to 
Greenhead Park (weather permitting). 
Please ensure you complete your booking online with Kids 
Club along with your full payment as soon as possible. 
 
Playscheme places MUST be booked in ADVANCE, please 
do not turn up on the day expecting a place, child/staff 
ratios are set on booked numbers only. Entry will be 
REFUSED. The schools reopen Tuesday 20th February.. 
The following costs apply – 
FULL DAY £23.00  HALF DAY £11.50      
7.30AM – 12.30pm & 1PM – 6PM 
 

 
 
 

 
LOSC 30TH BIRTHDAY PARTY 

 
SATURDAY 2ND MARCH 

1PM – 4PM 
ST PHILLIP’S COMMUNITY CENTRE 

 
We’d like to welcome all our families past and 

present to come and celebrate with us!! 
 

Please let us know if you will be attending! 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff news 
 

• The staff team enjoyed a Christmas Meal 
together at MedOne in town. 

• All staff are currently updating their Early 
Years Foundation Stage Training. 

• We will be having a staff meeting before 
February Playscheme. 

• We would like to congratulate Ben on 
becoming a contracted member of staff and 
he is now Acting Team Leader at our Junior 
site if Wendi is not in. 

 
 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE!! 
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year and welcome back!! 

Committee Meeting Summary 
 

• Numbers are healthy across all the clubs and 
we have some new starters joining in the new 
year. 

• Policies and procedures have been reviewed 
and updated where necessary and staff / 
parents informed. 

INFANTS & JUNIORS 
 
We hope all the children enjoyed their Christmas 
parties / presents plus Infants their visit from 
Santa. 
The Juniors have recently been given some new 
toys / resources which they are enjoying playing 
with. If any parents are having a clear out, we 
would be happy to take any unwanted / no longer 
played with, toys off your hands for either of the 
clubs. 
We are also on the hunt for jars / recyclable 
items for our junk modelling has we are running 
low. 
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